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From: *MacDonald, Erin® <erin.macdonald@uleth.ca>
Subject: Netification of Award

Date: Mon, September 17, 2012 8:30 am

To: “Leafloor, Michelle" <michelle.gadd@uleth.ca>

Scholarships and Student Finance 4401 University Drive, Lethbridge AB  T1K 3M4

Phone: 403-329-2585 Fax:
403-382-7110

Lhwversity ot

September 17, 2012

Dear Michelle,

Congratulations, it is my pl e to inform you that you will receive the following award from the University of Lethbridge: the Lethbridge ATA Local 41 Scholarship, which carries
a value of $1500.00.

Your award will be applied directly to your University of Lethbridge account. Since the value of your award is greater than $1000.00, your award will be applied to your student
account in two equal payments of $750.00. The first payment will be applied to your t by September 24, 2012, and the second payment will be applied by J y 23, 2013.

Many awards administered by the University of Lethbridge Awards program are available due to the ongoing financial commitment of hundreds of donors. You are requested fo send a
letter of acknowledgement to the donor of the award. Thank you cards are available at our office and will be mailed for you at no additional cost. Please address the note to the name
of the award and drop if off at the Scholarships end Student Finance office or:

¢/o University Advancement A735
4401 Uriversity Drive
Lethbridge, AB  TIK 3M4

Contirning Undergraduate Awards application will be available in January 2013. Applying for awards is always recommended and deadline date to apply is May 1, 2013. You will be
evaluated on the basis of your achievements in the Fall 2012 and Spring 2013 semesters. Almost always, this evaluation is based on the completion of a minimum of 24 credit hours at
the University of Lethbridge during the preceding fall and spring semesters.

On behalf of the Student Awards Committee I extend to you sincere congratulations on your achievements and best wishes for continued academic success in your studies at the
University of Lethbridge.

Sincerely,
AT RO Y

Erin MacDonald, Financial Aid Advisor
Scholarships and Student Finance

Erin MacDonald

Financial Aid Advisor

Scholarships and Student Finante, AH 151
University of Lethbridge
erin.macdonald@uleth.ca

{403) 323-2554
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